
Pupils at Red Marsh School have taken part in 

a ‘Speak Out, Stay Safe’ initiative  

delivered by the NSPCC. 

  During this time pupils learnt about personal 

safety, as well as how to keep themselves 

safe.  Pupils had a fantastic time and learnt a 

lot during the session.  

Some pupils were able to say/show what is 

meant by personal safety, as well as the steps 

to take to keep themselves safe; including 

knowing where and who to go to for help. 

Please take a look at some of the wonderful 

things we have done!  
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